From: Sally Slater <sally.stater@lismore.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 18 September 2018 4:12 PM

To: Tamara Prentice <Tamara.Prentice @planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Planning Proposal at 55 Palmers Road, Mcleans Ridges

Hi Tamara

Please find attached the minutes from the Council meeting on 11 September 2018 relating to the Planning Proposal
to rezone part of 55 Palmers Road, Mcleans Ridges.

i can confirm that Council made this decision under Section 3.36 (2} (b} of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979 [Making of local environmental plan by local plan-making authority] that states that:

(2} the local plan-making authority may, following completion of community consultation;
(b} decide not to make the proposed local environmental plan
Please contact me if you would like to discuss further,

Regards

Sally Slater | Strategic Planner | Lismore City Council PO Box 23A, Lismore, 2480 | T 6625 0407 or 1300 87 8387 | F
02 6625 0400 | www.lismore.nsw.gov.au Lismore City Council acknowledges the people of the Bundjalung Nation,
traditional custodians of the land on which we work.
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